
Greetings, 
 
It is a pleasure to welcome you to fall term 2020. In spite of these unusual circumstances, we 
look forward to supporting your academic success. 
 
Space Resources 
 
The university has developed a space use plan that provides a reservations-based approach 
for common study space across campus. In addition, the College of Engineering is making some 
of its own space available that can be reserved by engineering students who require physical 
presence on campus. 
 
Within the College of Engineering, three computer labs are open for drop-in use, in Kearney 
302, Dearborn 115, and Kelley 1130. Each is equipped with general-access computers and high-
speed printers. These labs are open Monday – Friday, 6 a.m. – 10 p.m. 
 
Student Support Services 
 
OSU and COE offer many academic support resources both on campus and remotely, but I want 
to draw your attention to three specifically. COE’s Peer Tutoring Program provides remote 
drop-in support for many engineering classes. The Academic Success Center, operating 
remotely, is the best place to go if you are not sure where to start on your search for help. 
Finally, Disability Access Services can help you apply for the accommodations you need and 
ensure you are receiving them. 
 
As always, COE’s Office of Student Services, located in Johnson 114, is here to help and will be 
open Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. – noon and 1 – 5 p.m. If you are not physically on campus and 
need to connect, please email us at askengineering@oregonstate.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Wade Marcum, Ph.D. 
Associate Dean for Undergraduate Programs 
Henry W. and Janice J. Schuette Professor in Nuclear Science and Engineering 
Oregon State University 
College of Engineering 
Wade.Warcum@oregonstate.edu 


